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Next Meeting:
Tuesday, Sept. 27

7:00 pm
__________________

Kendallville Community
Learning Center

Room B

-This Month's Meeting-
Community Learning Center (CLC)

401 East Diamond Street, Kendallville
Tuesday, August 23 - 7:00 p.m.
Using a Multi-faceted Ruler

Meeting Aug. 23- program by
Caroline North- "Using a Multi-
faceted Ruler." You will be able to
purchase rulers at the meeting if
you wish to do so.

Festival of Quilts, Sept. 17, 9-4 by
the Old Tippecanoe Quilt Guild, held in
Lafayette at the Central Presbyterian
Church Education Building.

Harvest Hop Sept 20-24, 9-5 Tues-Th,
9-3 Saturday. Passes free at Caroline's.

Meeting Sept. 27-GARAGE SALE!
Set-up at 6:00; Shop at 6:30.

Meeting Oct. 25-
Program by Joyce Griffiths.

Program for August 23 by Caroline North:
Caroline will be demonstrating Karen Montgomery's
Quick Trim and Circle Ruler. This specialty ruler has
very practical uses, one of which is the great perk of
being able to cut multiple sizes of circles. It is a good
basic ruler to have in your tool kit.

C O M I N G E V E N T S :
A r t & C u l t u r e

Sept. 8, 6:00-7:30 p.m. at the
CLC. Pottery and quilts will be on
display from 6-7. Some items for
sale. Author talk by Seth Green at
7:00. Free food--Mexican,
Honduran, Yemeni.

September
BIRTHDAYS!
1 Cathy Holman
8 Anne Ledger
9 Kris Wisner
14 Sharon Zonker



Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN 46701

President - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com
Vice President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com
Secretary - Becky Clark beclin56@gmail.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

www.noblenimblethimbles.com
Noblenimblethimbles on FaceBook

Do you have ideas for
meeting programs? Wish
you could be in charge of
what we do? Have some
member friends with skills
to share? Be the Program
Coordinator.

Garage Sale at the September 27 meeting!

We will have our garage sale in the Sheridan Street parking lot
from our cars. That way we don't have to haul things inside to sell.
If you want to shop, you can walk over after you park in the big lot
or you can come out from Room B. Set-up at 6:00, shopping from
6:30 to 7:00. Meeting begins at 7:00.

New Committee leaders needed for 2023:
Sara Henry has agreed to be nominated for vice
president. We are looking for a Program
Coordinator.

Roll Call:

Did you learn or try
something new about
quilting this summer?

Quilting Humor:
Two sewing machines are shopping at a quilt fair booth.
One turns to the other and says, "Hey, aren't you a
Singer?!" It turns and says, "Why? Ja-no-me?" Then the
vender says, "Oh, Brother!"

My wife's sewing machine isn't working properly. Not
sure what's wrong with it, it just seams a little off.

My dream world? A place where the fabric is free and
sewing makes you thin.

Short Cut to Meeting
Use door #13 to enter Room B

from the Sheridan St lot.

CLC Sewing Center
We are looking for anyone

from our guild to teach some
classes. Share your skills! See
Cheryl or Doris if interested.


